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From: MBS Membership Coordinator
To: licensing
Subject: Alcohol and Entertainment Licenses of the Red Rooster
Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 5:11:26 PM

You don't often get email from members.mbs@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Greetings members of the ALRC,
     I am writing to you in support of renewing the alcohol and entertainment licenses held by
Tim Payne, co-owner of the Red Rooster.  I have been a regular customer of the Red Rooster
since the early days after it opened.  I was at the meeting to support the business obtaining its
first alcohol license prior to its opening.  I have never witnessed anyone drunk at the Red
Rooster nor have I witnessed any fights at the Red Rooster and I have never seen any
incident that prompted calling the police.  I know Tim Payne as a good family man and a
responsible business owner.  The Red Rooster provides a venue in support of blues and other
styles of music.  It is a regular favorite place for many responsible community members.
     The Red Rooster would be sorely missed if you shut it down for an isolated or minor issue
or for an issue that is not under Tim Payne's control.  I strongly urge you to renew Tim's
alcohol and entertainment licenses!
     Sincerely, David L. Speers
                     629 Chokecherry Trail
                     DeForest, WI  53532
                     dspeers@prodigy.net
                     608-264-0358
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